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                     HYA NEIGHBORHOOD Meeting 
 

When: Wednesday, March 12th, 7:00 pm 
Where: The Dime, 51 High Street, Suite 200 (above Francesco’s) 
 

      LETTER TO THE HISTORIC YORKSHIRE NEIGHBORHOOD 
 
Dear neighbors and HYA members, 
 
Winter is almost over and Spring is quickly approaching. The Spring      
symbolizes growth and new beginnings. As the HYA alliance enters into this 
new season we would like to make every effort into being more “green” and 
cutting down on paper waste. We have created a google form (https://
forms.gle/9maMCUmkLtrFeywS6) to be completed by March 21st to tell us 
how you would like to receive the newsletter. The information provided will 
only be used for the purpose of this survey. 
We greatly appreciate your participation in completing this form and cutting 
down on waste in our community. Scan the QR code to be brought to the 
form. 

     Spring Ahead! 
           Daylight Savings Time Begins 
 

 Don’t forget to turn your clocks forward 
one hour on  

Sunday, March 9th at 2:00 a.m. 

        WE ARE EAGER TO SHARE YOUR NEWS!  

The deadline for HYNews is the 19th of the preceding month. 
We publish 8 times a year (March, April, May, June, Sep., 
Oct., Nov., and Dec.). Please send info regarding your non-

profit organization, Event, or grand opening to  
HYAnews@gmail.com.  

https://www.burlingtonnj.us/


 
 
 

GOT NEWS? 
 

Are you sponsoring or organizing an upcoming event? 
Want help getting the word out around town? Drop us 
an email! We would love to include it in our newslet-

ter and on our Facebook page!  



                
www.lyceumhallarts.com/   

    

 

 



Historic Yorkshire Alliance is a New Jersey nonprofit corporation 
and has been determined to be a 501(c) 3 tax-exempt organization 
by the Internal Revenue Service. Board of Trustees: Officers Historic 
Yorkshire Alliance: Thomas Swan, President; Bart Mix, Vice-President; 
Lois Hoffmaster, Treasurer; Natasha McPeak, Secretary. Members of the 
Board of Trustees serving staggered three-year terms are: Antoinette 
Auger, Philip Augustyn, Michele DiFalco, Eli Eytan, Harry Heck, Lois Hoff-
master, Kevyn Marshall, Bart Mix, Tom Swan, Don Vasquez; Genevieve 
Trogdon, Newsletter Editor. 

PAINT REIMBURSEMENT 
FOR FRONT FACADES 

 

Up to three Alliance residents/businesses a year, who pre-
sent a before-and-after picture of the front of their home/
business and receipts for paint and supplies can be reim-

bursed up to $150. Labor is not covered. 
Call Harry (609) 387-9245 for information. The purpose of 
this grant is to support work to improve our neighborhood 
community. 

 


